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For Action 

 

City Council Transmittal – EX28.18                          
Accessibility Impacts on The Closure of Essential Bus Stops 
in Our Communities  
 
Date:    February 10, 2022  
To:   TTC Board 
From:  Director – Commission Services 

Summary 

City Council on December 15, 16 and 17, 2021, adopted the subject item and has 
forwarded a copy of City Council’s decision to the Toronto Transit Commission Board 
for consideration.   

Recommendations 

It is recommended that the TTC Board:    

1. Request that the Chief Executive Officer arrange a presentation to the Toronto 
Accessibility Advisory Committee in the first quarter of 2022 on the removal of the 
two Market Street bus stops on the 121 route, including an explanation of how an 
equity and accessibility analysis was used to consider the potential impacts of 
cancelling or moving bus stop locations in general and these stops in particular.  

Signature 

 
 
 
 
Chrisanne Finnerty 
Director – Commission Services  

Attachments 

Attachment 1 – City Council Decision – EX28.18 – Accessibility Impacts on The Closure 
of Essential Bus Stops in Our Communities 
 








